ORDERS)

CHRISTIAN COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS

19th day of January, 2023

The Christian County Board of Elections was in session, Thursday, January 19, 2023, at 10 am at the Christian County Clerks Office.

The following Board Members were present:

County Clerk Melinda A. Humphries

Barbara Morris

Philip Eastman

Tyler DeArmond

Upon motion of <u>Philip Eastman</u>, seconded by <u>Tyler DeArmond</u> it is hereby ordered to approve the minutes for December 15, 2022.

A discussion was held to reevaluate voting centers for Election Year 2023. The County Board of Elections will be voting on establishing these voting centers during the February 16, 2023 meeting.

State Board of Elections appointed Ms. Barbara Morris as the Democratic Representative to the County Board of Elections. However, Ms. Morris notified the BOE that she will be submitting her resignation to the SBE as Democratic Representative. Ms. Morris will hold this position until the SBE appoints a new Democratic Representative.

Voting Center safety issues were brought up to the BOE. Sheriff DeArmond mentioned the possibility of having some of his Deputies work as Election Officers to help establish more secure Voting Centers.

Upon motion of <u>Tyler DeArmond</u>, seconded by <u>Philip Eastman</u>, it is hereby ordered to adjourn until the next meeting on Thursday February 16, 2023 at 10am at the Christian County Clerks Office.

Chairman, Christian County Board of Elections

Christian County Board of Elections-Sheriff Tyler DeArmond

Christian County Board of Elections-Barbara Morris

Galder Morris

Christian County Board of Elections-Philip Eastman